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August 29, 2012

Your ref: NRC Inspection Report No. 99901043/2012-201 and Notice of Nonconformance
dated May 18, 2012

Our ref: Westinghouse Letter DCP_NRC 003219, “Reply to Notice of Nonconformance
Cited in NRC Inspection Report 99900403/2012 date May 18, 2012,” July 2, 2012

Subject: Typographic Error in the Westinghouse Response to Inspection Report
99901043/2012-201

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of a typographic error in the Westinghouse Letter
DCP_NRC 003219, “Reply to Notice of Nonconformance Cited in NRC Inspection Report
99900403/2012 date May 18, 2012,” July 2, 2012. We unfortunately referred to the Inspection
Number as 99900403/2012-201 instead of the correct Inspection Number 99901043/2012-201
throughout the letter and the letter’s attachment. Westinghouse has entered this error into our
Correction Action Program (IR# 12-241-M013).

All the information contained in the response is unaffected with the exception of the Inspection
Number. We are sorry for any inconvenience this error may have caused.

Please free to contact Ronald Wessel at 412-374-4023 or email at wesselrp@westinghouse.com if you
have any questions on this matter.

Very truly yours,

Gt Lo o Bt Doy
Richard A. Delong
Acting Director, New Plant Licensing

cc:  Richard Rasmussen - U.S.NRC
George Lipscomb - U.S.NRC
Richard DeLong - WEC
Leslie Kass - WEC
Thomas Ray - WEC
Ronald Wessel - WEC

Stanley Ritterbusch - WEC



